
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Please note that the letter sent to you concerning Common Council File Numbers 131353 and 

131703 was dated incorrectly. 

 

The correct date was April 15, 2014. 

 

All the other information provided to you was correct.  Please update your records accordingly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Celella 

Staff Assistant for the Licenses Committee 

 


